
Continuing Commitment to Excellence 

City of South Daytona 
Community Development Department 
1672 S. Ridgewood Avenue  South Daytona, FL 32119   386/322-3022   Fax 386/322-3018 

To:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From: S. Laureen Kornel, Community Development Director

Date: October 27, 2021

Re: Planning & Appeals Board Member Appointment

There is currently a vacancy of the Planning and Appeals Board (PAB) to fill the remainder of a term 
ending June 2022. The city advertised the PAB vacancy on the city website and four applications 
were received as identified below: 

 Eric Dickens – 2364 Colfax Drive
 Joe Jaeger – 2441 Palmetto Circle
 Katheryn Meagher – 2448 Oriole Lane
 Amanda Dietz – 938 Boulder Drive

Staff has thoroughly reviewed the applications received for content, paying attention to the 
applicant's past involvement in South Daytona and their desire to be on the PAB.  Based on the 
review of the applications, staff recommends the City Council appoint Mr. Eric Dickens.  As 
indicated on Mr. Dickens application, Mr. Dickens resides in the City of South Daytona, and has 
extensive local government experience as a GIS professional, specifically with Planning and 
Engineering Departments.  In addition, Mr. Dickens has previously served on the City of South 
Daytona PAB between April 2011 and June 2019. 

All applicants not chosen for the PAB board appointment shall be kept for future use as openings on 
this or other City boards become available.  The individual applications are attached as Exhibit A for 
record keeping purposes. 

Council Agenda Item 14, Page 1 of 17


	Item 14 - Dickens, Eric PAB Advisory Board Application.pdf
	Dickens, Eric PAB Advisory Board Applicaiton.pdf
	SSSMC21102715010.pdf




